

## Coming Monthly Newsletter Newsletter by Email Only

Evolving . . .

Starting in July, the monthly newsletter will only be delivered by email. It is very important for the church office to have your correct email address (if you are not receiving the weekly email from the church, send your email address to brenda.rief@stjohnseward.org).

It is also very important for us to know if you do not have nor intend to have an email address. Please call the office at 402-643-2983 to let us know.



## Improving ...

As we work to improve the way we send mass emails and communicate with our membership, you will see more changes. Right now, we are sending emails directly from our database, but will be moving to a hosted email system to boost the likelihood of emails reaching your inbox and allow us to create more visually appealing messages.